
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

   Board of Education 

 

FROM:  Dr. Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 

 

SUBJECT:  Holmes Status  

 

DATE:   May 8, 2018 

 

Attached is an executive summary of the Holmes Expansion Project.  
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